
TENDER CLARIFICATION – 6th  August 2021 

 

1.  Although the tender was published on ‘ContractsFinder’ website with the tender 

downloadable from that site, the ‘Mytenders’ website did not have that link and there have 

been unavoidable issues with NMRN website.  All tender documents are, and will be, 

available through the ‘ContractsFinder’ website.  To reflect the delay through access in using 

‘MyTenders’ website, and as requested in a clarification. the submission deadline for the 

Tender is moved to 12:00 on 3rd September 2021.  Final date for submission of clarifications 

is extended until 12:00 on 27th August 

 


